
Panasonic Corporation of North America
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com

Ben Botros, Manager – Regulatory & Compliance
Panasonic Corporation of North America

Declaration Letter

February 26, 2020

PASAP-20-F001

Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Standards Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046 USA

Subject: Original Application for Panasonic Car Audio Model AT1906

         under FCC ID: ACJ932AT1906

To whom it may concern:

Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby declare that the subject product under 

FCC ID: ACJ932AT1906 does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 2.4GHz band or any other non-US 

channels in all the operational.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ben Botros

Manager – Regulatory and Compliance

Panasonic Corporation of North America


